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Annual Meeting  
June 6, 2013 at 2 p.m. 

 

The Annual Meeting of the 
Perley and Rideau Veterans’ 
Health Centre Corporation is 
scheduled for Thursday,  
June 6th, 2013 at 2 p.m. in 
Lupton Hall. Residents and their 
families and friends, staff and 
volunteers are invited to attend 
the meeting. Light refreshments 
will be served.  
 
RSVP by May 31st to 
jwoodstock@prvhc.com or  
613-526-7170 ext. 2001. 
 
___________________________ 
Payroll Winners - $100 

 
May 23, 2013 Draw:  
Terrence Godfrey - Housekeeping  
Phang Nino – Food & Nutrition  
 
Next draw:  June 6, 2013 

___________________________________ 
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Family and Friends Council 
 
The mission of the Family and Friends 
Council (FFC) is to improve the quality of 
life for all residents by promoting an 
atmosphere of compassionate care and 
support among family members, friends, 
volunteers, staff and of a resident or former 
resident of Perley Rideau or a person of 
importance to a resident who is committed 
to acting as an advocate.   
 
The FFC will celebrate the province-wide 
Family Council Week June 8-14, 2013, by 
partnering with The Perley and Rideau 
Veterans’ Health Centre’s Purple Ribbon 
Committee.    
 
To that end, Detective Isabelle Coady of 
the Ottawa Police will give a special 
presentation on elder abuse on 
Wednesday, June 12, 2013, in Lupton 
Hall from 2 p.m. to 4 p.m. The 
presentation is open to residents, family 
members, staff, volunteers, Board members 
and members of family councils within the 
Champlain Network of Family Councils.  
Coffee and cake will be served.  
 
Inquiries about the Family and Friends 
Council can be directed to Dave Doherty at 
613-825-6548 or Ray Bailey at 613 741 
0282; or by e-mail to 
familycouncil.prvhc@gmail.com  


